
October 6, 2017

Dear Mr. Brantner,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity in selecting me for the
OHIO LIONSFOUNDATION HELENKElLERSCHOLARSHIP.

I am entering my fifth and final year at Ohio University as an Exercise Physiology major with a
minor in Nutrition. Following graduation, I plan to continue my job as a personal trainer, as
well as possibly going back to school to earn my associate's degree for Physical Therapy
Assistant.

My college career has consisted of times of success and struggles. This is true for life in general.
Even though something good has come from every situation, having a visual impairment did not
make the struggles any easier. However, it has made me a stronger student, as well as a
stronger person.

Thank you again and I truly appreciate your generous donation.

Andrew Plumlee
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